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As a reminder, please refer all health or COVID related information or questions to our School Nurse, Linda Perrico

at kcnurse@kennedycatholicschools.org or by calling the school office at 724-342-2205. Thank you! 

The Halloween School Bash will be on Thursday, October 28th. Students are not permitted to bring in treats. PTO 

will be supplying a safe snack for all students to enjoy. Students may wear their school appropriate costume to 

school for the day. If you have a question regarding your child’s costume, please contact their teacher or the school 

office for clarification. Thank you!

SJPII PTO Reminder: Please join us for our SJPII PTO Meeting this Friday, October 22nd @ 10am via Zoom. To 

access the meeting, please use the link below. All parents who attend the meeting will receive a free jeans day pass 

for their children. We look forward to meeting with you!

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79820795736?pwd=SWJrdEFpaEt2R1psUlVwSVNybmxIUT09

Meeting ID: 798 2079 5736

Passcode: M3TW9g

SJPII will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week the week of October 25th. A calendar with the themed attire days will be 

sent home this Thursday! 

Monday 10.18-FREE PTO Dress Down Day

Whole School Rosary for K-6 students

Tuesday 10.19- First Service Club Meeting 2:30-3:30 

(Grades 3-6 only) Students had to turn in registration 

form to participate. 

Child Protection Classes for K-6 students.

Wednesday 10.20- Donation Dress Down Day for 

Down Syndrome Awareness – students may wear 

blue or yellow with donation of $1.

Thursday 10.21- Hermitage Fire Dept. Visits students 

in Mini through 2nd Grade!

Friday 10.22- Mass Feast Day of Saint John Paul II

Whole School Mass K-6 @ 9am- Notre Dame

Church

PTO Meeting via Zoom @ 10:00am

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

Lunch is $3.50 per day and money should be sent in envelope with student's full name and grade.

It was wonderful getting to meet and see everyone again at 

our SJPII Open House. We appreciate all the families that 

took the time to see what has been happening at SJPII!  We 

loved having you! All raffle basket winners have been drawn

and the students will be taking home the baskets from school 

tomorrow! Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets, 

Iron Mills tickets, and 50/50 tickets. We appreciate your 

generous support!

We have received many questions about various clubs and 

when they will be starting. Due to limited spacing in the 

building, we are rolling out the clubs at separate times 

throughout the school year. This will allow for more students 

to participate in all the clubs offered and not have to pick one 

over another. Information will be sent home in advance with 

an overview of the club and the grade levels that can 

participate. 
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